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Birds! Late this week our first real front is forecast in the form of 15-20 mph winds, temps 
dipping into the high 50's (downright frigid up in Canada), with the prospect of prodigious amount 
of rain for an extended period of time. The potential exists from going from drought conditions 
to levee destroying floods (Middle & Nellie ponds) overnight. None-the-less we will continue to 
keep our pumps running to keep our veggies alive just in case this projected plume of deep, 
tropical weather fails to deliver. Attached to this front should be a major migration of 
waterfowl, a grand passage is on tap.  
 
 
  


